
 

TO: Public Works Committee 

FROM: Dan Smith, Water Resources & Sustainability Director 

DATE: March 3, 2022 

SUBJECT: Day – Right of Entry Agreement  
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 
 Staff is requesting that the Public Works Committee recommend the City Council approve 
 and authorize the Mayor to sign the Day Right of Entry Agreement with Dana Day to support 
 Barnes Lake Management District (LMD) vegetation management efforts.  
 

 
2) Background: 
 

To implement the Barnes Lake treatment program, the LMD contractor needs suitable 
property for the boat to access the lake.  Barnes Lake has no public or private boat launch, 
and the LMD has relied upon property owners with sufficient shoreline to provide access for 
the boat. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
Be a leader in environmental sustainability. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 Deny or modify proposed Right of Entry Agreement 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 
  

The agreement provides for compensation of the property owner in an amount equal to its 
LMD assessment fees for the year, in this case $240.00.  The Barnes Lake Management 
District committee has approved the budget for this expense. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. Day – Right of Entry Agreement  


